
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  

4
th

 October 2019 

 

We welcomed Mike Eccles back into school on Monday and the key 

stage 2 children began their brass lessons albeit using plastic 

instruments.  We hope you enjoy their music making and encourage 

them to practise lots at home! The music-making continued on 

Tuesday morning with a lovely band of ukulele and guitar players. 
This is an important part of the music provision we offer here at Pott 

Shrigley; music is a priority and the skills gained when singing in 

different parts or learning to play an instrument are not only 
enjoyable in themselves but develop a wide range of transferable 

skills. Do get in touch if you would like to sign up for guitar or ukulele 

lessons. 
 

Our year 6 children attended a conference named ‘Crucial Crew’ at 

Macclesfield Football stadium on Wednesday, all about child safety. 

The idea is that the children then become ambassadors at school for 
cascading the message about how to stay safe. As always, we were 

proud of the way Rose and Eden conducted themselves and 

represented our little school. Thanks to Jane for taking them. 
 

We were fortunate to have some new classroom furniture donated this 

week – thanks again to Jane for sourcing this and to Andy and Hayley 

for carrying it up the stairs!  We now have to arrange it and transfer 
all our resources over and hopefully class 1 will look a bit smarter. 
 

Don’t forget to book your parent’s evening appointment on the 

website – it’s next Tuesday. 
 

The PTA are meeting on Wednesday 9th October in the bar at 6.30 

pm.  This is an informal friendly meeting so please come along, 

especially if you are new parents to the school. 
 

Hope you all have a relaxing weekend. 

 
Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 
 



Dates for next week include: 

 
Monday 7th October  - Brass Tuition KS2 

 

Tuesday 8th October  - Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 
-     Swimming Lessons Y2 – Y6 

-     Parents’ Evening 2.30 – 5.30pm 

 
Wednesday 9th October - PTA Meeting  

in Village Hall Bar 6.30 pm 

 
Thursday 10th October  - Cricket Coaching 

 

Friday 11th October  - Forest Schools 
       

       
 

 

       

       

 

 

 


